Gutierrez, Jeannette

B —
From: Bill Walsh >
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 4:54 PM
To: City.Council
Subject: FW: Mountain View City Council /bw

§CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.§

Mountain View City Council {555 West Middlefield Road Project rezoning)

My name is Bill Walsh. | live at Cypress Point Drive. | have a few comments regarding rezoning.

I strongly suggest you do not approve the rezoning to High-Density Residential. { won’t go into all the related problems. |
sure other people will discussed them in detail

The point that | would like you to consider is the major hardships to the people who live on Cypress Point Drive and their
neighbors. We have problems now and increasing the density will only make things worse. The over welling number of

people who live here, strongly object to the rezoning. There are lots of problems created by increased zoning. But there
are very few benefits.

Again, | strongly recommend that you do not approve the High-Density Residential zoning request. | and others are very
concerned about the detrimental effect to the community.

Thank you,
Bill Walsh
* Cvpress Point Drive
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From: Keith Bertrand «
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 4:58 PM
To: City.Council
Subject: Protect Monta Loma Park

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.[

| am a 26 year resident of the Monta Loma neighborhood. My two kids both attended Monta Loma school. My wife was
actively involved in the school (PTA board, site council, parent participation volunteer, English language tester).

In all of my years of experience with Monta Loma school, | have never heard of a security concern that would be fixed by
adding a fence. Conversely, adding a fence would negatively impact the access to the only park in the neighborhood and
seriously impact the quality of life of everyone in the neighborhood, including that of the kids the school serves. | urge

you therefore to oppose adding a fence, and to work with the District to address any safety concerns through other
means {such as adding a yard duty person).

Thanks very much,
Keith Bertrand



